October 2013

Fellow Class of 62 Members,

You are amazing!! While other classes are feeling the passing years, (Class of 63
announced that they were ending their scholarship.) you are getting better:

* fantastic turnout for the 50™ reunion
* most folks ever for the class picnic last month
* record # of contributors for the 2013 Scholarship Fund raising campaign

Hats off to the Class of 62!

In the past 13 years, we have awarded $69,000 to many very deserving seniors at
Dundalk High. October 1* is the kickoff for the 2014 fund raising campaign.
Concerned about ever-rising college costs, the Trustees plan to increase our
award for the next five years to $7,500. Because so many of you want to “give
back,” we are confident that we will again exceed our goal. Checks should be
made out to Class of 62 Scholarship Fund and mailed to:

Ms. Virginia Gray, 19033 Sedley Terrace, Gaithersburg MD 20879
Thank you!

2013 is also an Election Year for the Scholarship Fund Board of Trustees. If you
would like to serve on the scholarship committee, or nominate someone to serve,
please send the names, by October 31, to:

John Schroeder ice@sc.rr.com

Or by mail to: 82 Bald Cypress Court, Pawleys Island, SC 29585

Thanks again for your continued participation and support.

Your scholarship committee

Dick, Ginny, John, Barb, Carol, Tammy, Karen & Richard



